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Dear Parents, As you are aware, we here 
at Darawee pride ourselves on being 
very creative regarding some, if not  all of 
our teaching methodologies. Which are 
then absorbed into a lesson. In the case 
of our phonics program, we have                            
decided to now teach three letter words 
using the various  vowels blends.
For example, words which end with

where the word sounds are the same in 
each group, will be taught and put under 
the spotlight so to speak. As well as the 
normal phonics, we will also make a mini 
phonics book , to include all the three 
letter words, some of which have been 
mentioned above, and their respective 
vowel sounds that have been learned in 
the lesson.   

We think that it is now time to move on 
from one letter sounds and therefore 
hope our new program will be a great 
success in helping to encourage your 
child to want to learn more.
We also have a new range of new soft 
cuddly toys. These may be given as  
rewards to our students if they perform 
well and send us their recorded video 
clips.
So all in all, I think Our action plan for 
teaching phonics is on a clear course for  
success.           
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